
STATE OF CALIFORNIA GAVIN NEWSOM, Governor 
 

DEPARTMENT OF VETERANS AFFAIRS  
Veterans Home of California, Yountville 

190 California Drive 

Yountville, CA 94559 

Telephone: (707) 944-4500 
 

HONORING CALIFORNIA’S VETERANS 

Memorandum 
 

To: Steve Rogers 

 Town Manager, Town of Yountville 

 

From: Majel Arnold 

 Director of Operations, Veterans Home of California - Yountville 

 

Date: March 29, 2022 

 

Subject: FY 2022-23 Water Allocation  

  

 

Per Section 13 of agreement 04YS0025, ratified by Town Resolution 2321-05, we are 

notifying you that your maximum water allocation for the period of July 1, 2022- June 

30, 2023 will be 400 Acre Feet. This represents a 20% reduction from your usual 

allocation of 500 Acre Feet.  

 

The California Department of Water Resources has classified the current water year as 

Critical with the next update scheduled for April 1, 2021. 

 

We are asking for water conservation throughout the entire system including the 

Veterans Home. 

 

These efforts will ensure we preserve the water supply within Rector Reservoir for 

everyone’s future needs. 

 

In the event that rainfall totals change between now and the next water year, we are 

happy to review these allocation guidelines and adjust appropriately. 

 

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. 

 

  

 

  

 

  

 


